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Mrs Anderson – Assistant Head Foundation Stage and KS1
Miss Sara Booth – Key Stage 1 Team Leader
Key People in School.
Mrs Caroline Reed – Head Teacher
Mrs Debbie Anderson – Deputy Head Teacher/ Designated Safeguarding Lead
Mrs Paula Hassan – Special Educational Needs Coordinator 
Mrs Louise Banks – Parent Support Advisor
Rossmere Primary School
Key Stage 1
Newsletter
Date: Friday 10th September 2021
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Important Dates:
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Owls: Tuesday PE
Hedgehogs: Tuesday PE
Foxes: Monday PE
Squirrels: Wednesday PE
Homework will be project based and will be set at the start of each half term. 
Parents evening: Week beginning 22.11.21
1.11.21 PD day
29.11.21 school is closed
KS1 Nativity 9.12.21
Christmas Party Day 17.12.21
22.10.21 Half term
17.12.21 Christmas holiday
Year 1 will be visiting St James’ church in October and have Forest School on a Thursday
Bookbags – once they are set up, will be sent home every day.
Please also make sure you are reading with your children at least three times a week, it makes such a difference in the children’s progress.
The theme for this half term: 
Year 1 
Dinosaurs
We are going to jump into the exciting prehistoric world of dinosaurs where you will learn about amazing carnivores, herbivores and omnivores from land, ocean and Sky. We will also be globetrotting around the world to find out which continents and oceans were home to dinosaurs. As we continue on our learning journey you will become palaeontologists and will uncover and examine fossils from prehistoric times. You will even have to opportunity to create your own fossils and dinosaur eggs in art and design.
Year 2
Street Detectives
Year 2 will have fun learning about our local area. We will be having a visit to the park and taking a look at all the different things that are around us. We will be using maps and comparing how our area has changed over the years. We will be even doing some amazing art in the same style as the famous artist CS Lowery. For DT the children will be making a ‘junk model’ of a building in our local area.
School News in Key Stage 1:
We are so glad to welcome everyone back to school this academic year. Our hard-working team have put so much effort over the past few weeks to ensure your children are welcomed into Key Stage 1. We have lots of exciting activities planned for a fun filled Autumn term. We are looking forward to being able to invite parents and carers into school for events such as the Christmas Fair, Parents Evening and our Christmas performance.
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Congratulations to Mrs Nevens who was married over the summer holidays. 
Thank you to all parents and carers for being supportive and flexible with all the changes that have happened over the past two years.
Contact Us
School Office 274608   admin@rossmereschool.org.uk
Head Teacher  headteacher@rossmereschool.org.uk 
Assistant Head kanderson@rossmereschool.org.uk 
Team Leader   sbooth@rossmereschool.org.uk 


A message from our Team Leader:
I’m so pleased to be working back in Key Stage 1, an area of the school that I really enjoy working in.
Please contact me if you have any questions and queries about anything this year.
Great News to Celebrate!
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